
  

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
To the Request for Qualifications 

  
City of Dayton, Washington 

South 4th Street Overlay 
 

October 24, 2024 
 

Original Submittal Deadline: October 31, 2024, 3:00 p.m. 
Revised Submittal Deadline: November 7, 2024, 3:00 p.m. 

 
The following additions, deletions, and modifications 
shall be made to the Request for Qualifications. 
  

2.4  REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS SCHEDULE 

The deadline for submitting the Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) for the South 4th Street Overlay 
project has been rescheduled. The following is an updated timeline: 
 
 Deadline to Request Additional Information  October 30, 2024 (3:00 p.m.) 
 Last Date for Addenda     October 31, 2024 
 Qualifications Due     November 7, 2024 (3:00 p.m.) 
 Evaluation of Qualifications Complete   November 14, 2024 
 Notice of Award     November 20, 2024 

 
We regret any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your understanding. Interested 
parties are encouraged to continue with the preparation of their submissions, taking this extension 
into consideration. For more information, please contact Ryan Paulson at 509-382-2361 or by email 
at rpaulson@daytonwa.com. 

- END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 - 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 


